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Not all major themes of foreign policy appear on thefollowing list. The list need not, however, be regarded as ex-clusive in regard to either topics or individuals, and specialrequests are always welcome.

In all cases, requests for speakers should bedirected to the Academic Relations Division. Travelling
expenses required to implement the programme are met normallyby the Department.

We would also like to draw your attention to theservices provided by the Public Relations Division, within theBureau of Public Affairs, of which the Academic RelationsDivision is also a unit. The Public Relations Division has, asone of its prime functions, the fostering of a greater awarnessof foreign policy matters among the Canadian public. In thisregard, the Division is prepared to provide written and otherinformation material on Canada's external relations to membersof the public, on request.

John W. Graham,
Director.

Academic Relations Division,
5th Floor, Tower "C",
Lester B. Pearson Building,
OTTAWA, Ontario KlA OG2.

Telephone: 996-4551

OTTAWA, September 1977.
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